
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: February 4, 2021 
 
Subject: Report PACAC21-002 

 January Heritage Preservation Office Report 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 
 
A report to advise the PACAC on the monthly activities of the Heritage Preservation 
Office (HPO) for the months of December and January of 2020/2021.  
 
 

Recommendation  
 
That the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report PACAC21-002, dated February 4, 2021 of the 
Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the report with respect to the activities of the Heritage Preservation Office for 
December and January of 2020/2021 be received for information. 

 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
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Background 
 

Doors Open 2020/21 – Doors Open Peterborough created a digital program for 

2020/2021. The Steering Committee created video content with a local media company 

to produce videos of select sites and one digital walking tour of the downtown core.  

 

Young Canada Works –The HPO has secured funding for a 3-month contract for a 

student to work on research in preparation for a future Heritage Conservation District. 

Application is being made to the program for a number of summer students to support 

HPO operations for the summer.   

 

Heritage Conservation District Signage – The HPO has installed a mockup of 

signage in the Avenues & Neighbourhood Heritage Conservation District. Feedback 

was solicited from the neighbourhood and staff are currently reviewing the responses 

and considering next steps. 

 

Hunter Street Bridge 100th Anniversary – To commemorate the 100th anniversary of 

the completion of the Hunter Street Bridge on August 2, 2021, The Trent Valley 

Archives is producing a commemorative booklet and a video in partnership with 

YourTV. TVA approached the City to ask if it is interested in hosting an event on the 

day. The PACAC is being asked to consider it is interested in undertaking the event. 

 

Submitted by, 

 
 
Erik Hanson Jennifer Guerin  
Heritage Resources Coordinator    Heritage Researcher   

 
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
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